

BURNABY FAMILY LIFE MONTH

hereas Burnaby Family Life offers essential services, life-changing programs, volunteering opportunities and community events that enrich the lives of all Burnaby citizens; and

WHEREAS Burnaby Family Life delivers innovative learning programs for new and existing parents to gain knowledge and confidence to build healthy and connected families; and

WHEREAS Burnaby families benefit from the licensed childcare and child-minding services that focus on facilitating early development in children; and

WHEREAS Burnaby Family Life helps women and children who have experienced abuse and supports vulnerable newcomers in their journey for a fulfilling and happy life in our City; and

WHEREAS Burnaby Family Life is a caring and significant leader of community engagement on issues that directly contribute to the livability and inclusivity of our City such as action on the opioid crisis and opportunities to discover other cultures through community dialogue; and

WHEREAS The City of Burnaby recognizes the value of Burnaby Family Life's multigenerational and intercultural initiatives and programs that constantly evolve and address changing needs and encourage residents to foster lasting connections with one another, and with our community; and

WHEREAS Burnaby Family Life has been a vital organization in our City since February 1971 and in 2021 celebrates its 50th anniversary.

NOW THEREFORE I, MIKE HURLEY, MAYOR OF BURNABY, DO HEREBY PROCLAIM FEBRUARY AS

"BURNABY FAMILY LIFE MONTH"

IN THE CITY OF BURNABY.

Dated this Twenty-fifth Day of January, 2021 A.D.

Mike Hurley MAYOR

